
ALL SPONSORSHIPS INCLUDE:
- Recognition on the SMC 2024 website and mobile app
- Logo placement on slides and signage throughout the Power Boat Symposium

MONDAY, OCTOBER 14, 2024  |  NORFOLK, VIRGINIA

WWW.SNAME.ORG

The SNAME Technical and Research Program in cooperation 
with the Hampton Roads, Virginia Section of SNAME will host 

the Sixth Power Boat Symposium on Monday, October 14, 
just before the start of SMC 2024 in Norfolk, Virginia. 

SPONSORSHIP OPPORTUNITIES



BREAKFAST
$2,500
–  �Logo prominently displayed 

on event signage and 
presentation screen

–  �Logo on tent cards
–  �Opportunity to provide 

brochures / materials for 
each table

–  �Push notification announcing 
sponsored event on mobile app

LUNCH
$2,500
–  �Logo prominently displayed 

on event signage and 
presentation screen

–  �Logo on tent cards
–  �Opportunity to provide 

brochures / materials for 
each table

–  �Push notification announcing 
sponsored event on mobile app

AM REFRESHMENT 
BREAK
$1,500
–  �Logo prominently displayed 

on event signage and 
presentation screen

–  �Logo on tent cards
–  �Push notification announcing 

sponsored event on mobile app

RECEPTION
$3,500
–  �Logo prominently displayed 

on event signage and 
presentation screen

–  �Logo on tent cards
–  �Logo on cocktail napkins
–  �Push notification announcing 

sponsored event on mobile app

SESSION SPONSOR
(2 AVAILABLE) 
$4,000 EACH
–  �2 minutes of podium time 

at beginning of session to 
introduce speaker(s)

–  �Logo prominently displayed 
on event signage and 
presentation screen

–  �Logo on tent cards
–  �Opportunity to provide 

brochures / materials for 
each table

–  �Push notification announcing 
sponsored event on mobile app

The last Power Boat Symposium was held in the Chesapeake Section, and was always popular, 
as a major component of the maritime community is devoted to small craft. The Hampton 
Roads Section is home to the U.S. Navy Combatant Craft Center, designers of small craft, and 

a vibrant power boating community. This will be a worthy venue for future Power Boat Symposia, 
which are intended to be scheduled on a biennial basis. The Symposium will be an opportunity for 
designers, boatbuilders and enthusiasts, together with the research community, to explore and 
discuss the latest developments in this segment of our industry. It is intended to have interests in all 
segments utilizing small craft represented including pleasure, naval, commercial and autonomy.

Gain recognition and exposure with sponsorship opportunities 
to reach this influential audience:

SPONSORSHIPS 

	 FOR INFORMATION ABOUT SPONSORSHIP OPPORTUNITIES, CONTACT:
	 Justin Lorio  |  jlorio@gibbscox.com  |  504.214.4477


